
	

Wellbeing/Offline Afternoon  
Friday 24th April pm 

It’s our first wellbeing/ offline afternoon for the children this 
Friday 24th April after lunch. After a wonderful week of home 
learning, you deserve it. You can do whatever works for you and 
your family, but here is a suggested activity in case you need some 
inspiration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whilst we may be stuck at home for a while, this creative 
task lets your imaginations run free! We are all heroes at 
the moment, because we are doing something challenging 
for the good of the nation. Today you are going to create a 
background for your very own superhero picture like the 
example in the picture. If you don’t have a blue sky 
background, you could use a white sheet or a dark sheet 
for a night-time sky. You could use a pillow case for a 
cape, paper or cardboard boxes for houses - the less 
resources you have, the more imaginative you have to be! 
Enjoy, and feel free to post your pictures on Monday 
(time to sign off Google Classroom for now). 

 


